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ADJUSTMENT REQUEST 

 
 

We recognize that a key requirement for participation in the UN Global Compact is the annual preparation and 
posting of a Communication on Engagement (COE) that comprises of a chief executive statement of continued 
support for the UN Global Compact, a description of practical actions in support of the UN Global Compact, and a 
measurement of outcomes or expected outcomes. 
 
Our Ethics Committee have the interest to prepare our COE report according to the newest EU legislation for 
organisation of ESG management on the basis CSRD directive with ESRS standards in the structure of the 
integrated reporting. For universities is very complicated this methodology (at present with minimal skills, 
experiences and publications).  
 
We want to align our internal reporting cycle with the COE deadline. We hereby request our COE deadline to be 
adjusted to 15/07/2025. 
 
 
 
 
Thanks for your friendly understanding and acceptance. 
 
 
I´m looking forward to our new constructive cooperation. 
 
 
 
Sincerely yours, 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                              
   

Assoc. Prof. Mgr. Ing. Gabriela Dubcová, PhD.     
      Chairwomen of the Ethics Committee         
      University of Economics in Bratislava     

 

 


